
Power Rangers 

Jan 15
th

 2015 

 

Meeting Leader: Meaghan Hannon 

 

Attendance: Dr Shaffer, Anjola, Evan, Sarah.  

 

Meeting started at 2pm promptly and was attended by Dr Shaffer and the Power Rangers 

Meaghan summarized the HLD feedback. 

Dr Shaffer advised on using a single sided current sensor. 

The first demonstration should show that the control system (software) and the DC-DC 

converter (hardware) work. 

User Interface and component adaptability should be addressed in first design review 

 

Regular meetings set for 9am on Wednesdays. 

 

Minutes by Anjola. 

 

 

 


